


2. All communications, correspondence, notes, briefings, information and details of the 
communications with Iwi & Mana Whenua surrounding the developments of the former 
Woodhatton Primary School site located on Wood Street in Wainuiomata in relation to the 
proposed housing development on the site. 
 

Please refer to the response to request 1 above. 
 

3. All updated site plans and information for the proposed development of the land. 
 

The updated site plans and information for the proposed development of the land will not be 
completed until the discussion about possible purchase of the site is resolved. I am therefore 
declining this aspect of your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982 
(OIA) as the information does not exist. 
 

4. All communications, correspondence, notes, briefings, information and details surrounding the 
acquisition of the land by Kāinga Ora. 
   

Please refer to the response to request 3 above. This aspect of your request is declined under 
section 18(e) of the OIA as the information does not exist. 
 

5. Information on the budget of the proposed development. 
  

Please refer to the response to request 3 above. This aspect of your request is declined under 
section 18(e) of the OIA as the information does not exist. 

 
6. All communications, correspondence, reports, notes, briefings, information and details on any 

analysis of the site infrastructure and including and analysis of the infrastructure the connects to 
the site. This might include: Water, Plumping, Electrical, Roads, Drainage, Storm Water etc. 
   

Please refer to the response to request 3 above. This aspect of your request is declined under 
section 18(e) of the OIA as the information does not exist. 
 

7. All communications, correspondence, notes, briefings, information and details advised to the 
Minister of Housing regarding the proposed housing development at the former Woodhatton 
Primary School site located on Wood Street in Wainuiomata. 
 

This information is being prepared for release in accordance with your request to Hon Dr 
Megan Woods and will be provided in due course and no later than 14 July 2020. 
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations Unit 




